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MESSAGE FROM THE WORSHIPFUL MASTER 
 

Tidings from the east 
 
Hopefully, this past Tuesdays snow was old man winters way of saying “Good bye, see you in December”. 
 
The Master Mason degree was conferred on March 20th for Brother Sean Cook. Our officers put on an amazing degree. Sean was welcomed as 
a new brother with many congratulations, and followed with fellowship as we enjoyed a light dinner prepared by Brother Fred. 
 
Grand lodge will be held on May 19 and 20th in Indianapolis. Several members of Lakeville will be attending. 
 
We will be having a Masonic Memorial Service at Lakeville Masonic Temple for Worshipful Brother Devon Base on May 28th at 7:00 p.m.  The 
service is open to the public.  Friends and Family are welcome. 
 
We are planning an Entered apprentice Degree on Thursday May 14th at 7:00 pm. Please join us as we bring Masonic light to a worthy 
candidate. 
 
WB Max will be preparing corned beef and cabbage prior to the stated meeting in May.  RSVP to him by May 5 at 784-8488 or email 
janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com. 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
 Thu – May   7 @   6:30 p.m. Dinner prior to stated meeting  
 Thu – May   7 @   7:30 p.m. Stated meeting 
 Thu – May 14 @   7:00 p.m. E. A. Degree 
 Thu – May 28 @   7:00 p.m. Masonic Memorial Service for WB Devon Base   
   
Worshipful Master – Mike Walker 574-315-7961, email = mwwalker30@gmail.com                           Secretary – Ron Clady 574-784-8448, email = rjcladybug@embarqmail.com 

 
MESSAGE FROM THE WORTHY MATRON 

Dear Sisters and brothers, 
 
Hope everyone had a nice Easter.  It was nice to see that spring for a while.  Winter will just not go away.  Hope everyone will be at the May 
meeting.  The refreshments will be provided by the men.  They always plan something good, so don’t eat a heavy supper.  There will be plenty to 
eat after the meeting.  We will recognize the mothers at the meeting. 
 
At District 20s last inspection in Bristol, our sister Chris Rowe was commissioned Grand Representative of the Supreme Grand Chapter of 
Scotland in Indiana.  We extend to her our congratulations and best wishes as she fulfills that responsibility. 
 
Our Sister Dorothy Sutherland, who came to us as part of the consolidation with South Bend 2 in 2000, is also a dual member with Flat Rock 
Chapter # 156 in Michigan.  She was appointed Grand Representative of Nova Scotia and Prince Edward Island Grand Chapter in Michigan by 
WGM Norma Wojak and WGP Fred Miller in 2013.  Fred, Chris and Harold attended her reception on April 25 at Flat Rock, MI.  Sister Dorothy 
was initiated in South Bend # 2 on Dec 14, 1944 along with 9 other candidates.  It was interesting to note that prior to that meeting a delicious 
turkey dinner was enjoyed by 350 members.  Also, 450 members attended the meeting, which was held in the Scottish Rite Cathedral.  Can you 
imagine?  Sister Dorothy and her husband moved to Dearborn Heights, MI in 1960 and she affiliated as a dual member with Dearborn Heights 
Chapter, which later consolidated with Flat Rock Chapter.  Sister Dorothy, a 70 year member, is still very active in the chapter, her church and 
other civic organizations.  A very impressive sister.     
 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
             Tue  May 5 @  7:30 p.m. – Stated Meeting, Refreshments following the meeting.  Wear your red, white and blue. 
       
Worthy Matron –  Beth Gargis 574-277-3349, email = zeusares04@gmail.com  Secretary – Chris Rowe 574-784-8948, email = ckrowe@mchsi.com 
Worthy Patron  –  Max Feitz 574-784-8488, email = janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com 
 
 

MESSAGE FROM THE TEMPLE COMMITTEE 
 

CHICKEN NOODLE FUNDRAISER INFORMATION 

http://www.lakevillestars.org/events/chicken2015/

